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Action Notice 

June 30, 2025 

Please be advised that the Board of Review for the Accreditation Commission for Midwifery 

Education (ACME), the recognized accrediting agency for midwifery and nurse-midwifery education 

programs, convened June 6, 2025 and administered the following action: 

 

Initial Accreditation 

• Granted a 5-year initial accreditation to the University of Alabama at Birmingham School of 

Nursing, Nurse-Midwifery Pathway (expires June 30, 2030). 

Preaccreditation 

• Granted a 5-year preaccreditation to the University of Arizona College of Health Sciences 

Master of Science in Midwifery Program (expires June 30, 2030). 

 

For additional information about nurse-midwifery program and midwifery program accreditation and 

or the actions described, please contact ACME via email support@theacme.org. 

 

  


